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Kosmos has always been keenly interested in the human rights situation in Western Sahara and will continue to carefully evaluate the potential impact of our activities on it, consistent with our business principles. 
In all countries that we operate, we seek to use our influence with host governments to raise issues relating to the human rights of our employees and the communities associated with our operations. From the beginning of our involvement in Western Sahara, we have communicated and will continue to communicate our expectations regarding human rights to the Government of Morocco, including regional government officials, and worked closely with the National Human Rights Council (CNDH). 
When it comes to managing our own operations, Kosmos implements the Voluntary Principles on Security and Human Rights and applies relevant aspects of the United Nations Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. 
We will continue to operate to the highest international standards. 
Beyond the issue of human rights, we are aware that some people do not support our project offshore Cap Boujdour – perfect consensus on an issue with so many competing interests is not possible. We are however not alone in believing that responsible resource development can improve living standards among, and create economic opportunity for, the local population by supporting private investment and job creation. 
The response from the local stakeholders that we met through our voluntary social impact assessment (SIA) in the Western Sahara has been overwhelming positive, as they support foreign investment in an under-developed region. During these processes, we have conducted community outreach in Layounne and Boujdour and met with elected officials, business leaders, tribal leaders and representatives from civil society organizations, the tourism industry and the fishing community.
We understand that how benefits will flow is a critical issue that needs to be carefully considered and our Joint Declaration with the Government of Morocco clearly sets out our commitments. We will continue to engage with the local populations and their representatives to ensure that their voices are heard. 
